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8° Intfernutionul Congress on OCT
and OCT angiography in Rome

2020 will be remembered as a difficult year for the world
and for world ophthalmology.

As the Congress is an incredibly important event for the
worldwide ophthalmologists, we are developing the
congress in VIRTUAL form.

Our virtual congress center, on the other hand, will have
an auditorium and 3 smaller rooms, to which others may
be added, for parallel congress works and for symposia
organized by the companies.

As usual, we are working hard to deliver the highest quality
scientific contents by world-renowned experts in the field
of imaging and clinical retina. The new format will be a
new endeavor for the Organizing Committee.

We truly hope that you will join us for the

8th INTERNATIONAL CONGRESS ON OCT ANGIOGRAPHY
AND ADVANCES IN OCT.
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